HATE GROUP TRIES TO CENSOR
CATHOLIC LEAGUE

Bill Donohue

One of the nation’s leading hate groups, Freedom From Religion
Foundation (FFRF), has filed a formal complaint with the IRS
arguing that the Catholic League has “engaged in unlawful
political campaigning.” It cites a recent post where I said,
“Kamala Harris 1s not religion-friendly.” It provides not a
single instance whereby we violated any IRS stricture-it
simply repeats my criticisms of Harris. That is not only my
First Amendment right, it does not run afoul of IRS rules.

For more than 30 years, there have been many attempts made to
hound me from public life. Some have gotten to the point where
I have had to contact law enforcement, at the federal and
local level, and bodyguards. This latest effort—the militant
atheists would like to take away the Catholic League’s tax-
exempt status—will fail, just like the rest of them.

My foes should have learned by now that no one can shut Bill
Donohue up. We will continue to publicly hammer anti-Catholic
bigots. We will be deterred by no one. Bet on it.

Contact Annie Laurie Gaylor, FFRF <co-president:
algaylor@ffrf.org



https://www.catholicleague.org/hate-group-tries-to-censor-catholic-league/
https://www.catholicleague.org/hate-group-tries-to-censor-catholic-league/
https://www.catholicleague.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/bill-pres-3.png
mailto:algaylor@ffrf.org

